
September 24, 2019

Dear Manjot Kaur Sandhu

Student ID: 2019093039

It is with great pleasure that I am writing to congratulate you on your offer of admission into Yorkville University's

Bachelor of Business Administration (Project Management), British Columbia campus.

Please find attached to this email the Letter of Acceptance and instructions for the payment of your tuition deposit.

Here is essential information to help you get ready to start your studies:

• Credit Transfers: Any credit transfers that you have received as part of the Admissions process are

documented in a Statement of Credit Transfers and can be accessed at this link.If you have completed courses

at the post-secondary level please submit official course outlines (translated in English). You may be eligible for

transfer credits. Additional transfer credit assessments will be assessed upon receipt of a tuition deposit.

We look forward to having you join us in the Bachelor of Business Administration (Project Management).

Ted James

Registrar

 

http://sgemail.yorkvilleu.ca/wf/click?upn=kTBQ1zT4zqgTClADakVnRCkT-2Fswx0IT-2FgflCOtyTMKy7dNQkQQu53lwjfWWU8Msjgilch9N9vRcQy9618ykLCD2U-2Bxm2X3M9hi9R0PfSWVNtNplALcg25AQ17Hbu69T-2ByXhyJcXaR7LtaccjcQz69X7277umcsFwbnRtgQcL0e33Vp0XpMxXMqW3qEllTbmlotYDtmtpMW08GbmMzJwspyE-2B1C9Y64YhSM9FiZAkU6ID9EulqaMBe0CbikKybnWH_3PUA7g0Bym-2B7ISEVuDL63BzCnf840G4jraKNvTPORBzuIz3OqT7cSdZ7UcTWwFDzBZ0GMkkhrJaZ-2FgzIAbPgDVdS0FZYarlwtOaTs-2B709oqukvpfxRwbLvL2z4sxYbdN28Z-2FEFZidubJswm0G9mWNaQyoM9sPPnONkL-2FRgK6Xt85PCStSoXzc7dp7zCfE5wgPgMWX1EhxQn-2B7eMkLT32TrzwxZ7in-2F1M4Q5RGSKxGRcvHdPOEuJ-2BgqsVJjeJvFaTt0ymY4k7r8PUwj9jUXzkKgYD88gcKmflb3ya-2B7nXYA7pOetF0nI4zV81Aiqeo3PXdmkBF1-2B54OdlOgq5ppmjDGTJ4p2hKg4npUMf8ayjhBolhpVFoq6avcPwewvuzzfw

